
14 December 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Christmas Products (cards, mugs etc). 

 

Update on delivery: 

 

DHL were due to deliver all items yesterday, but unfortunately the 

weather conditions have delayed delivery. 

 

The updated delivery date is Friday 16th December - we will 

distribute to pupils as soon as they arrive. 

 

Huge apologies for the delay in this, unfortunately this is out of our 

control. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 


